

Head Teacher Mrs L Hackfath LLB (Hons) PGCE Cooper Lane, Laceby, Grimsby North East Lincolnshire DN37 7AX Phone: 01472 318003 Fax: 01472 318009

e-mail: office@stanfordschool.co.uk website: www.stanfordschool.org

14th June 2021

Dear Parent/carer,

An all day skipping workshop **Wednesday 16th June**.

skipping workshop when every child will have the opportunity to learn a complete range of skipping skills on the above date.

"Skipping Workshops" have presented demonstrations in schools over the past 20 years.

I am pleased to inform you that we have invited Skipping Workshops Ltd to hold an all day

"Skipping Workshops" have presented demonstrations in schools over the past 20 years throughout the UK, as well as in Europe and Ireland. They have represented the UK in international skipping events, and have appeared several times on TV, including on Blue Peter, helping to teach Mr Bean to skip, BBC TV news and SMTV Live. Their aim is to encourage children and adults to skip for health, fun and fitness.

The team coach will work with groups of children throughout the day, introducing a variety of skipping skills, catering for all children from complete beginners to advance skippers.

The gymnastic speed ropes the children will be using during the day will be on sale at home time and for a further period at a cost of £4.50 each.

The ropes are made to a high standard, are light and easy to turn and allow children to progress rapidly with their new skipping skills. If you would like to purchase a skipping rope for your child please order online at www.scopay.com.

Yours sincerely

Mr J Middleton













